
WELCOME  TO  OUR NEW  READERS AND EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS. 

At Mass we receive spiritual nourishment from two Tables- the Table of 
the Word and the Table of the Eucharist. This month we welcome new 
Readers and Ministers of the Eucharist to our Masses. As a parish 
community we are fortunate in having a dedicated group of Readers and 
Ministers of the Eucharist, as week after week we are nourished at the 
Table of the Lord. Their commitment is deeply appreciated.  
Volunteers are always needed in all areas in our Church as Readers/Altar 
Servers, Cleaners, Collectors, as Ministers of the Eucharist to distribute 
Communion daily to the residents of St. Michael’s Nursing home.    
Without volunteers our Church cannot survive and grow. If you would 
consider volunteering please visit our website www.ccpp.ie, email 
infor@ccpp.ie or contact Fr. Roy or any of the Parish Pastoral Council 
members (names at the back of  Churches.) 
Thank you. 

Do This In Memory Mass with our young musicians. 
Sunday 12th February, at 10am Mass in Caherline. 
Saturday 4th  March at 6.30pm Vigil Mass in Caherconlish. 

First Confessions/Reconciliation 
 Caherline:        Thursday 2nd March at 7pm. 
 Caherconlish:                    Thursday 9th March at 7pm. 
 Caherline Communion Day:        Saturday 13th May, 11am. 
 Caherconlish Communion Day:  Saturday 20th May, 11am 

TRÓCAIRE   PRESENTATION 

MILLENNIUM  CENTRE:      THURSDAY  2ND  MARCH   2017 

Climate  Change  - Climate  Justice 

A Presentation by Trócaire on the Challenge of Climate Change in our 

world, as spoken about by Pope Francis in his letter- 

Laudato Si -   Care of Our Common Home. 
 

     TOGETHER  WE  ARE  THE  SOLUTION  TO  CLIMATE  CHANGE 
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FEBRUARY  FEAST  DAYS 
Lá Fhéile Bhríde- Feast of St. Bridget:  Wednesday 1st February. 
We invoke her blessing at Masses in Caherconlish - 9.30am, 
Caherline - 10am. 
Candlemas Day:    Thursday 2nd  February. 
The Presentation of the Lord. Candles will be blessed for our home and 
Church during Masses. 
St. Blaise’s Day:    Friday 3rd February. 
Caherconlish Mass at 9.30am and 7.30pm. 
Caherline Mass at 10am and 7.30pm. 
The blessing of Throats takes place at these Masses. Through the 
intercession of St. Blaise, Bishop and Martyr may you be freed from all 
sickness of the throat and from any other illness. 

 

HEALING  MASS 

FEAST  OF  OUR  LADY  OF  LOURDES 

SATURDAY  11TH FEBRUARY  AT  6.30PM 

 IN  CAHERCONLISH  CHURCH. 

 

In 1858 from February 11th until July 16th the 
Blessed Virgin Mary appeared 18 times to a 
young girl named Bernadette Soubirous. This 
day has been designated as ‘World Day of   
Prayer for the Sick and Housebound.’  Pope 
Francis’ message for this day is: “On February 11th, the Twenty-fifth 
World Day of the Sick will be celebrated throughout the Church and in a 
special way in Lourdes. This day is an opportunity to reflect on the 
needs of the sick, and of all those who suffer. It is also a time to give 
thanks for the God-given vocation of family members, health workers 
and volunteers, all who generously care for the sick.” 

http://www.ccpp.ie/
mailto:infor@ccpp.ie


Priests of the Parish: Fr. Roy Donovan P.P.:  (087) 2225150 
   Fr.  Pat Currivan.           (061) 351248 
Weekday Masses:  Caherconlish 9.30am,  Caherline 10am 
Saturday Mass:   Vigil Mass, Caherconlish 6.30pm. 
Sunday Masses:     Caherline 10am, Caherconlish 11am. 
Sacristan:    Caherline Mr. J. O’Donnell (087) 7582354 
Sacristan:   Caherconlish Mr. Pa O’Connell, High Street. 
Adoration:                Caherline: Tuesday after 10am Mass until 11.30am. 
    Caherconlish: Adoration takes place each weekday  
    after the 9.30am Mass until 11am. 
Marriage:   Contact Fr. Roy Donovan P.P.: 
   A minimum of 3 months notice is required. 
Baptism:  Saturday 5pm and Sunday 12 noon. 
   To book a Baptism five weeks notice is required. 
    Forms for request for Baptism available in Sacristy. 
   Fill in your request date and details for Baptism.  
   Return the completed form to the Sacristy and a 
                 member of the Baptismal Team will contact you.   

No date for Baptism can be finalised until 
completed form is received.                                     
Parish Pastoral Website:  www.ccpp.ie    

               Email:  info@ccpp.ie 
 

 
ST. BLAISE’S  DAY  FRIDAY  3RD  FEBRUARY. 

St. Blaise was a Bishop at Sebaste in Turkey. In 316AD he was martyred 
during a persecution, before being martyred he is said 
to have healed a boy who was choking.  
 Since the eight century, Saint Blaise has been 
venerated as the patron of those who suffer from 
diseases of the throat. We pray in a special way on his 
feast day for protection of the throat and from other 
illnesses. The blessing of Saint Blaise is a sign of our 
faith in God’s protection and his love for us and for the 
sick.  

 
         ANNIVERSARY  MASSES  FOR  FEBRUARY  2017 
 

CAHERCONLISH 

Saturday 4th   Mike Moloney, Oakley Lawn. 
Saturday 18th   Michael O’Shaughnessy, Castle-erkin. 
Sunday 19th   Jim and Madie Purcell, The Square 
Friday 24th (9.30am) Kathleen O’Connell (nee Riordan), Pust. 
Monday 27th (9.30am)  Mary Byron, Pallasgreen. 
Saturday March 4th  Jim Ryan, Hillview Drive. 
Sunday March 5th  Jennifer Lunn, Pust. 
 

CAHERLINE 

Sunday 5th  Philip Power, Killeagh. 
Sunday 19th   Eddie O’Meachair, Killeagh. 
Sunday 26th   Maura Howard, Killeagh. 
Sunday March 5th   Stephen Guerin, Killeagh.    
 

MONTHS   MIND  MASS 
Sunday March 5th   Tom Ryan, Rockfarm, 
      
    
 

              We remember all our loved one and especially those whose   
 anniversaries occur at this time. May they rest in peace. 

       

CASHEL  AND  EMLY  DIOCESE  SCRIPTURE  PROGRAMME. 

 
Three evening sessions on the Scriptures, organised on a deanery basis  
 were held in Newport during Advent 2016.           

     Another Scripture Programme is being planned around the diocese for   
       three weeks beginning 27th February; 6th March and 13th March 2017. 
       Archbishop Kieran O’Reilly has invited all interested to attend. 

http://www.ccpp.ie/
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       Dates and venues will be announced next week. 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


